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Right Royal end to term … 

 Dear Parents 

What a term it has been!  
It ended on a lovely ‘high’ with our jubilee celebrations. The children have 
all created a tile which will form an outdoor display to commemorate the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. We also danced around the may pole and played 
jubilee bingo. Today our Friday group made Jubilee Trifle and made 
themselves into stamps with natural crowns! (See pics below) 
 
Congratulations to Mrs Patel! 
Yesterday Mrs Patel graduated with Msc in Psychology.  
Well done Mrs Patel- we are all so proud of you!  
 
Swimming lessons start on 14th June for year 5 and 6. If you haven’t 
returned your slip yet please make sure this is returned prior to this  
date.  
 
Residential for Year 6 is the 14th (and 15th) too so these children will need to 
bring all of their ‘kit bag’ with them that day. They will go to swimming then 
on their return they will start their program of activities until bed time and 
then continue activities for the whole of the next day. There will be night 
staff from the OneAdventure as well as myself and Mrs Chilton staying over. 
I would like to meet briefly with year 6 parents on Thursday 9th at 3pm 
(before pick up) The children can join us afterwards too if they need/want to.  
 
New starters- We look forward to welcoming our new Reception children to 
Huxley soon. Stay and Play sessions starting on Thursday 9th June at 
1.15pm to help with transition to school. Our Year 2’s will also be visiting 
Oaks class this term  
 
Date for the diary- Family afternoon- Sports Day and Summer Fair. 23rd 
June 
In the absence of a PTA at present I am proposing that we amalgamate our 
Sports Day with a small scale Summer fair to create a lovely Family 
afternoon. I thought this would give an opportunity for our new Reception 
parents to meet current parents too. I will just keep it to our school 
community for this event and then we can use this afternoon to help launch 
the new ‘Friends of Huxley’ that some of you had suggested at our last 
meeting. Going forwards we can then start to arrange further events that will 
help raise funds to benefit the children but also bring our community 
together regularly. We have Premier Sports in that afternoon organising the 
sports day and I will make sure that there’s some parent and staff races too!  
 
Have a lovely break, 
Many thanks  
 

Mrs Gourley  
 
 
 
 

Mrs Gourley  

       
 

DIARY DATES  

2022 

27th May- End of term 

6th and 7th June- school closed 

8th June- return to school 

9th Stay and Play starts- new 
Reception starters 

14th June-Swimming starts  

14th and 15th June- Year 6 onsite 
residential camp 

23rd June –Family Afternoon (Sports 
day and summer fair) 

25th June - Happy Days community 
event (picnic, games, walking parade) 

We hope to be able to part of this 
community day.    

*These may later change, or new 
dates may be added-see messages or 

emails for updates. 

 
 

 

With God’s 

love we can fly 

Reflection Point/Quote- 

“Individually, we are one drop.  

Together, we are an ocean.” 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 


